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Friday 27th September 2019 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Macmillan Coffee Morning Invitation  
We are writing to let you know that School Council have organised a Macmillan Coffee Morning 
on Friday 11th October at 11am-12pm and all parent/carers are welcome!  If you would like to 
donate either homemade or shop bought cakes/biscuits for this event, please bring these to 
school first thing on the morning where they can be purchased alongside hot drink in the hall 
from 11am. 
   
On arrival, please sign in at reception and make your way to the hall where each class will in turn 
have the opportunity to purchase a cake.  If you are unable to attend, please send your child to 
school with their donation.   

 
In addition to this, School Council have organised a competition to find the ‘Best Bake in 
Bunbury!’ To tie in with our whole school theme ‘Atlas of Adventures’, this year we will be looking 
for cakes/bakes from around the world.  If you would like to enter, please inform the school office 
by Friday 4th October.  Entry donation is £1 and this can be brought in with your bake on the day.   
We will have our own star panel of judges!  Once the bakes are judged, these will be added to 
the sale to help raise more funds for Macmillan.  
 
We look forward to seeing you then!  
 
 
Kind regards,  
 
 
School Council and Mrs Smith  
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